Arab Republic of Syria

Ministry of Supply and Internal Trade

Office of the Minister 

February 20, 2003

In the Name of God, Most Gracious, Most Merciful

Dear Mr. Talal Abu-Ghazaleh,

Greetings of affection and recognition;

We’d like to thank you for your generous gift of computers and accessories to the Ministry of Supply and Internal Trade, which is a gracious brotherly initiative that reflects your noble sense of nationalism. 

Actually, this is a fine opportunity to also tell you how much we value your dedication and enormous efforts in the ongoing development process throughout the whole Arab region, through your initiatives in setting up conferences, seminars, authorizing research papers and providing Arab nations with your expertise. All this is fully consistent with the trends we are taking in the Arab Republic of Syria towards progress and modernization under the leadership of President Bashar Alassad.  

We reiterate again our gratefulness to you and all members of the Talal Abu-Ghazaleh Organization throughout the Arab nations and worldwide, and affirm to you our goals in advancing the Arab nation in all fields of knowledge and labor. 

Godspeed, and may peace be upon you, and God’s blessings and His mercy. 

  

Minister of Supply and Internal Trade

Bassam Mohammed Rustum

